Phone: Fax: Toll free: 519-733-6250 519-733-9963 844-554-5464 kingsvillebia@bellnet.ca www.kingsvillebia.com

September 18, 2018

Town Of Kingsville,

The Kingsville BIA is writing to respectfully request that the Town of Kingsville evaluate and consider the idea to add an additional crosswalk for pedestrian crossing on Main Street near the parking lot at the Unico Building.

Additionally, the BIA would like to request that evaluation and consideration be given to potentially utilizing a pedestrian crossing sign that is prevalent and protruding in the middle of the street. An effective crosswalk sign of this nature has recently been implemented in the Town of Essex as an example. The use of this type of signage might enhance safety for our community in key downtown areas. For example, the crosswalk located on Division by the Post Office as well as the crosswalk located on Main Street by the Library.

Thanking you in advance for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Christina Bedal BIA Coordinator

CC: KINGSVILLE TOWN COUNCIL